
          VillageFriends 
 

7191 Highway 3 
Ste Anne du Ruisseau, B0W 2X0 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nicole Albright 
Councillor District 5 
 
April 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear Nicole 
 
The Village Friends would like to request a community Grant in the amount of $500.00. As you are 
aware, our group have had a number of social events for seniors from our local communities at no cost 
to them. Our plan is to continue doing this and this money helps defer our cost.   
 
 
 
Janice Muise 
Treasurer 
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